
2 , 


PRIME MINISTER 


Cabinet i s to d i s c u s s f u r t h e r reductions 


i n the s i z e of the C i v i l S e r v i c e from 


13 September. 


There has been a f a i r amount of paper 


(coupled with leak and s p e c u l a t i o n ) on t h i s . 


We have not intended to t r o u b l e you with most 


of t h i s u n t i l i t i s brought together f o r 


Cabinet d i s c u s s i o n . 


You should, however, be aware of 


Lord Soames concern ( l e t t e r at F l a g A) 


about the response of the Secretary of State 


f o r Defence ( F l a g B) and the Chancellor of 


the Exchequer (Flag C) to the request to 


consider options f o r reductions. Both these 


make suggestions i n the area of 5%_, f a r 


below the 10% t a r g e t which Lord Soames has 


i n mind. 
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